
!  

We are pleased to provide you with this quarterly newsletter.  I 
hope you find the following items of interest as they pertain to 
life in The Glen of Pacific Grove. 
  
1. Please note that our next Board meeting is November 14th at 
4:00 p.m.  Meeting place is: The Church of God, 1023 David 
Ave., P.G., Calif. 

Directions: At the Church on David Ave. you may park in the 
lower parking area in front of the Church.  To access the 
meeting room please walk to the left of the church and 
behind.  You will find a rear door entrance where the meeting 
is held.  Or you may park in the upper parking lot.  To access 
it:  From David Ave. turn on Presidio then on Lincoln.  You 
will see the parking lot to the right. 

  
2.  Remember to please refer to  the C C & R’s and the Parking 
rules.  Each townhome has a 2 car garage.  If you are unable to 
park your cars in your garage, please park outside of the gate.  
The guest parking is limited and only for the use of guests for a 
limited period of time. 
  
3.  The HOA is having the algae removed from the lake on a 
regular basis.   
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4.  The dead trees will be removed in the near future.  The City 
Arborist will assess those with ribbons on them before issuing 
the permit for removal or trimming. 
  
5.  The HOA has voted to have a new electronic gate access 
system (probably after the 1st of the year).  More details to 
follow.  Each household will be provided 2 gate remotes free of 
charge.  If you need more, you will need to purchase them from 
Regency. 
  
6. We have had complaints of residents who walk their dogs in 
The Glen and Glen Heights not picking up their dog’s waste.  
Please remember to always walk your dogs with waste bags and 
pick up after your dog.   
  
7.  On a lighter note, you will notice new lighted reindeer at our 
entrance this holiday season.  The prior reindeer had broken leg 
issues and could no longer stand.  (Thanks to Patti Munoz!) 

8.  And if you are wondering....we have new mail carriers.  Our 
route is now passed around to different carriers who deliver our 
mail after they are done with their own, or perhaps before they 
start theirs.  This makes our delivery different each day...and 
often later than we are used to. 
  
The Board of Directors and I wish you all a very happy holiday 
season. 
  
Diane Hardcastle and the Board of Directors 


